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BNZ announces change to Executive Team 
 

Bank of New Zealand (BNZ) announced today that its Chief Customer Officer, Private, Wealth & 
Insurance, Ms Christine Yates, will be leaving BNZ with effect from 22 July 2020.  
 
This change will see Private Banking come under the oversight of Mr Paul Carter (Chief Customer 
Officer, Partnership Banking) and the Wealth and Insurance businesses come under the oversight of 
Mr Daniel Huggins (Executive General Manager, Customer, Products & Services). 
 
Ends 
 
 

For further information, please contact:  
 
Amber Oram, Company Secretary, BNZ 
M. 021 757504, E. amber_oram@bnz.co.nz 
 
 
   
   


